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Notice of Availability 
Energy Commission staff's Evaluation Report of 

NLCAA's Application to become a  
Lighting Controls ATTCP 

 
 
The Energy Commission’s Title 24, Building Energy Efficiency Standards (Standards), Section 
10-103-A(f), authorizes the Energy Commission to approve organizations to be a Lighting 
Controls Acceptance Test Technician Certification Provider (ATTCP).  Additionally, pursuant to 
Section 10-103-A(f)(1) of the Standards, Energy Commission staff will review and validate all 
information received on ATTCP applications and determine whether the application is 
complete and meets the criteria specified in Section 10-103-A(c).   
 
Section 10-103-A(f)2 requires the Energy Commission to give all interested persons a copy of 
the Evaluation Report used by Energy Commission staff in determining the application to be 
complete. This Section also requires the Energy Commission to give interested persons 
reasonable time to review the Evaluation Report and provide their comments prior to the 
Energy Commission's approval of the application. 
 
This notice is to inform interested parties that the Energy Commission is posting the Evaluation 
Report used to review the National Lighting Contractors Association of America (NLCAA) 
application to become a Lighting Controls ATTCP. 
 
The Energy Commission will also be posting NLCAA's non-confidential application material 
used by Energy Commission staff to review NLCAA's application. 
 
The NLCAA Evaluation Report and NLCAA's non-confidential material is available on the 
Energy Commission’s website at: 
 

www.energy.ca.gov/title24/attcp 
 
News media should direct inquiries to the Media and Public Communications Office at  
(916) 654-4989, or by e-mail at mediaoffice@energy.ca.gov.  
 
Please submit all comments on Energy Commission staff's Evaluation Report of NLCAA’s 
application by Friday, August 1, 2014 to Tav Commins at Tav.Commins@energy.ca.gov. 
 
For any additional information, please contact Tav Commins at (916) 653-1598.  
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